
                 Weekly Newsletter – Friday, 13th September 2019 

 

                        

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

                                                                 
 

 

 
What do you know about our After School Childcare Service (ASCS)? 
 

When did the provision start? 
This September – it’s brand new! 
 

Who runs it? 
Mrs Keeley Marconi and Mrs Sarah Morris are the leaders of the ASCS. The office staff 
take bookings and liaise with the caterers. 
 

What are the timings? 
Monday-Friday term time 3.15pm – 5.45pm. 
 

Where does it take place? 
The ASCS children and staff have access to all areas within the school building and 
grounds – they can (and do) use the hall, the playground, the field, the Forest School, 
the ICT suite and the classrooms. The children are outside as much as is possible 
depending on the weather and time of year. 
 

What do the children do? 
So far they have taken part in art and craft activities, played with toys, car mat and 
cars, games, puzzles, explored the Forest School and played cricket.  
 

Is there something to eat? 
Yes, the school lunch caterers prepare and provide a cold tea for the children – this is 
buffet style and has items such as pizza, pasta, cheesy puffs, wraps and rolls which the 
children fill themselves, fruit, vegetable crudites, yoghurt, jelly, cake and biscuits.  
 

How do I book my child(ren) in to attend? 
To sign up your child/children to our After-School Childcare Service, please complete a 
Registration Form (available from the school office).  Once registered you may book 
your child in by using a booking form (also available from the school office) indicating 
the dates required.  Please return the forms to the school office with payment.  We are 
hoping to have an online booking system set up as soon as possible. 
 

How much does it cost? 
A session costs £10. If your child attends one of our extra-curricular clubs the £1 fee for 
this is waived and your child will be taken from the club to the ASCS. 
 

Most importantly – what do the children who have attended so far think of the 
ASCS? 

‘It is brilliant, fun and amazing’ Y2 child 
‘It’s fantastic’ Y2 child 
‘Tea was good, I liked making my own roll’ Y3 child 
‘It’s really fun, love that we can do outside and inside activities. Tea is lovely, 
love the wraps and French sticks’ Y5 child 
‘Loved the food. Great art activities and the adults taking part’ Y5 child 
‘FUN! Really liked the different teas and how we get to use different 
equipment’ Y5 child 
‘It’s fun and exciting’ Y5 child 
‘Great fun – when can I come back?’ Y4 child                                   Helen Comfort 

  
 

Message from the Headteacher 
 

 
 

         
        

 
 
  

        
w/e 13th September 2019 
Class 1 – Joshua 
Class 2 – Finley 
Class 3 – Henry 
Class 4 – Lyle 
Class 5 – Jacky 
Class 6 – All of Class 6 
 

                            
                  
w/e 13th September 2019 
Class R – 99.1%         
Class 1 – 97.4% 
Class 2 – 98.7%          
Class 3 – 97.3% 
Class 4 – 96.6%           
Class 5 – 98.3% 
Class 6 – 98.7%        
Whole school – 97.9% 

Attendance 

 
 

Week commencing 16th September 2019      
 NO CLUBS 

Monday, 16th September - Reception Class stay to lunch this week.  Pick up from Reception Class at 1:15pm.                                              
Tuesday, 17th September – School Individual Photographs (see above) 
Thursday, 19th September – 8:45am PTFA Meeting – ALL welcome 
                                                     – KS1 QUAD Multi-skills event – selected pupils 
Friday, 20th September – Clubs payment deadline 
 
                                                               

 

The Week Ahead! 

Star Awards 
 

   Lunch Menu:  Week 3 
 

 

 

 

 

                           

                         
 
 
The individual pupil photographs 
will take place on Tuesday, 17th 
September.  If there is a younger 
sibling who is not at school who 
you wish to be photographed with 
your school child could you please 
bring them to the school hall 
between 8:20am and 8:30am.  We 
cannot accept late arrivals for 
sibling photographs as there is a 
very tight schedule for our classes. 

 

School Individual 
Photographs 

 

                       Letters offering club                          
                       places will be sent 
home early next week. Consent 
and payment must be returned by 
Friday 20th September. Thank you.                                                      
                         

Clubs! 


